
 

Welcome back to the ‘famous’ ICNA Annual Conference Revue – ‘One Last Time’! 

'Many of you will remember many years of laughter, and tears, when The Revue was part of the annual 
conference social events calendar.  

For conference 2007, Infection Prevention: A New Era, A New Outlook, The Revue is back, both bigger 
and better (we hope!)!! This will be a fitting way to mark the end of an era, as the ICNA prepare to 
formally move over to being the Infection Prevention Society. So lets make the last ICNA Annual 
Conference Revue – ‘One Last Time’ a night to remember! 

To be held in The Brighton Conference Centre on the evening of Monday 24th September, you are all 
invited to get your teams together, or prepare a solo act!, and wow the crowds with your singing, 
dancing, comical and/or acting talents! The Revue will follow a drinks and buffet reception to be held in 
the Exhibition Hall at the end of the day’s sessions, with an hour in between for ‘costume changes’!! 

The Centre will be transformed for all budding X Factor, Pop Idol and ‘How do you solve a problem like 
Maria’ hopefuls and promises to be a spectacular event with some interested parties already informally 
approaching the Scientific Programme Committee to note their intentions!! 

So get your act together (boom boom!) and prepare to wow your colleagues with your talents. This could 
be your ‘5 minutes of fame’, who knows where it will lead! The performance can be in any area that you 
feel your talents lie. No matter how polished or rehearsed, it will be a great opportunity to show off more 
than your infection control talents for a change!' 

Claire Kilpatrick, ICNA Scientific Programme Committee (SPC) Co-ordinator  

Anyone or group who wish to participate in this chance to really go wild and relive the old days or show 
the oldies how it should be done, please contact Sarah Nugent via email 
Sarah.Nugent@ncumbria.nhs.uk This is open to Exhibitors too so don’t be shy. Roy Browning from 
Aberdeen will be comparing so that should add to the fun, remember the kilt! 
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